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From: Claire Hardman 
Sent: 15 November 2021 14:12
To: Local Plan
Subject: SWP Warrington local plan consultation comments

To whom this may concern 
 
RE: My opposition to the proposed Warrington Local Plan 
 
My concerns are noted below: 
 
 

 Concern that this plan will place increased pressure on local services such as the education and health service. 
Many of the local schools are already a two-form entry, so I wonder where all the children from the 
development will be educated, then beyond primary school the impact it will have on the secondary schools, 
where will the extra funding come from?  

 Concern for the road and traffic pressure the new homes will place. It does not take much for an accident on 
the motorway or surrounding local roads to the cause heavy or grid locked traffic at certain times of the day. 
In addition to this the increase in poor air quality. 

 Concern for an assumed high level of housing need and local growth, which seems to simply justify the 
release of the greenbelt land. In addition to this all the site traffic within the local area and following this 
those traveling in and out for work, as it would appear like other examples such as Amazon at Manchester 
Airport, these jobs are filled by those that travel in and out of the area. Placing an even greater strain on the 
local area.  
 

 Grave concerns the removal and/or loss of local wildlife and green space. For the future of our young children 
and children yet to be born, we should be striving for a better and healthier Warrington for them to grow up 
in, protecting our environment for generations to come. And in given the recent movements in climate change 
and COP26, now is the ideal time to be proposing a 'green' plan as once the land has been lost, it is lost 
forever! 

 
Therefore, I would like to see the plan rereviewed and changed.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Claire Hardman 
 

  




